
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF" THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 
WASHINGT.ON 

292 
R-119 

ADDRESS OF"F"ICIAL CORRESPONDENCE 

TO THE BOARD 

December 5, 1937. 

SUBJECT: Complimentary Copies of 
Federal Heserve Bulletin 
for StLte Bank Examiners. 

Dear Sir: 

In accordance with its practice in recent 

years, the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve 

System Ylill ser.d to State banl~ examiners upon request 

a complimentary copy of each issue of the FcdP-ral Ro-

s~;rvc Bullotin pubUshod in 1938. In this connoc-

tio:c1, it will be appreciated if you will submit as 

soo:1. as possible tho names and addressos of all 

Statu bank oxnmin0r;:; in your district who desire to 

avail themselves of this service. 

Vory trul;:r yours, 

J. C. 1Joul1, /. 
A3sistant Sccruto.ry. 

TO PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS (.,!.:xccpt Chi cage) 
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